
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tualatin Country Club Announces Strategic Partnership with Portland Thorns FC 

TUALATIN, OR – July 16, 2025 – Tualatin Country Club (TCC) is proud to announce an 
exciting new sponsorship with Portland Thorns FC, one of the most respected and dynamic 
franchises in professional women’s sports. 

This innovative partnership reflects a shared commitment to excellence, community, and 
growth—both on and off the grass. Through this collaboration, TCC will align with not only 
the Thorns, but also the future WNBA franchise arriving in Portland, further expanding the 
club’s visibility and impact across the region. 

“We’re thrilled to work with the Thorns organization,” said Bob McCall, TCC Board President 
“Their reputation for innovation and community engagement perfectly aligns with our 
values at Tualatin Country Club. Together, we’re creating opportunities that elevate the 
member experience while welcoming a broader and more inclusive audience to the game 
of golf.” 

The sponsorship is structured that leverages both strengths—such as premium hospitality, 
select tee time access, and event programming—to unlock VIP experiences, premium 
marketing opportunities, and high-visibility branding.  

This collaboration demonstrates Portland Thorns FC and TCC’s forward-thinking approach 
to growth and inclusion, and its desire to be a welcoming, connected, and dynamic part of 
the greater Portland community. 

From the pitch to the putting green—Portland Thorns are now partnered with Tualatin 
Country Club in the first-of-its-kind collaboration in the NWSL! 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Jeremy Hall 
Membership & Marketing Director 
Tualatin Country Club 
Jeremy@tualatincountryclub.com 


